
 

 

 

 

   CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/17-18/32                      14thMay, 2017 

 

        RESTRICTED TO KG 

Sub: HAQ al LAILA Celebration 

Dear Parents,  

 

Haq al Laila is an emarati traditional pre –Ramadan festival for children to 

teach about the sharing aspect. 
 

To acquaint Kindergarteners with the heritage of the UAE, we will be 

celebrating this festival on 15th May 2017. 

Students can come dressed in Fancy traditional clothes on 15th May 2017. 

 

Thanks.         Vasanthi S 
          Supervisor 
 

 

 

 


